
BLACK RIVER VALLEY FOUR WHEELER CLUB, INC
MEETING MINUTES

JULY 1, 2023

President Mike Leviker called the meeting to order at 9:00 am followed by the Pledge.

Secretary Report
Christina stated that we currently have 502 members. At this time last year we were at 454
Motion was made by Cliff Johnson to accept the minutes from the June meeting with a
second by Greg Martin

Treasurer Report
Gretchen stated that the current balance is $11,322.61. Motion made to accept the
Treasurer report was made by Neil Pepper with a second by Greg Martin

Vice President
We are now adding Zoom access to our monthly meetings to to give folks another option if
they are not able to attend in person. This month we had 1 participant on Zoom

Old Business
The Safety course will be held the week after fair week. Jackie Mahoney had a meeting
about club insurance and is hoping to have some answers within a few weeks. Jackie
also held a trail meeting June 27th at the Glenfield Fire Department to explain how the
County opens up roads. To open a road it can take 1 to 1½ years. Donation box is at the
Coachlight Inn and has $53.00 in it. Scott Hunt gave a donation of $260.00 for signs and
Banners.

New Business
Carrie Mayhew, new owner of the Brantingham General Store attended the meeting. They
are open and are serving breakfast sandwiches and will be expanding their menu.
There were 20 folks in attendance for the meeting and 1 Zoom

The winner of the $50.00 gift certificate to Pine Tree Inn was Kathy O’Sullivan

Next meeting will be held August 5, 2023

Meeting was adjourned at 9:45 am with a motion by Greg Martin and a second by Scott Hunt

Respectfully submitted
Christina Meagher
Secretary


